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 Darryl Sidaway

- 5 Years

Happy Birthday! 

 Ben Barnette

 Craig Ellis

 Andrea Johnson

 James Jones

 Lindsey Lowery

 Rodrick Means

 Patsy Mertz

 Zack Mobley

 Jared Seymour

As of June 17th, Mr. Thomas Fairfield Jr. handed over his role as Executive Director, to 

Mr. Eric Page. Mr. Fairfield has served as the Executive Director for the past 11 years and 

we thank him for his continued years of hard work. The JCUA would like to welcome Mr. 

Page with great excitement as he transitions into his new role. 

The JCUA was featured on WLOX during it’s June 12th airing for the installation of the 

new scent misters located at the Pascagoula-Moss Point wastewater treatment center. 

Tommy Fairfield was interviewed about the process and he helped explain to the 

community the benefits the environment will receive in parts to the newly installed air 

misters. To watch the report, you can view the video at the link below: 

https://www.wlox.com/2019/06/13/scent-mister-system-installed-pascagoula-moss-point-

wastewater-plant/  


